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February 7, 201 1 

PARTIES OF RECORD 

Re: Case No. 2008-00408 
Consideration of the New Federal Standards of the Energy Independence and 
Security Act of 2007 

Attached is a copy of the memorandum which is being filed in the record of the above- 
referenced case. If you have any comments you would like to make regarding the 
contents of the informal conference memorandum, please do so within five days of 
receipt of this letter. If you have any questions, please contact Quang Nguyen, Staff 
Attorney, at 502-564-3940, Extension 256. 

QN/kar 
Attachments 
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INTRA-AGENCY MEMORANDUM 

KENTUCKY PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

TO: Case File 

FROM: Quang D. Nguyen, Staff Attorne 

DATE: February 7,201 I 

RE: Case No. 2008-00408 
Consideration of the New Federal Standards of the Energy 
Independence and Security Act of 2007 

Pursuant to a Commission Staff notice dated January 5, 2011 an informal 
conference was held at the Commission’s offices on January 13, 201 1. A list of the 
attendees is attached hereto. The purpose of the informal conference was to review 
and discuss the report drafted by the jurisdictional electric utilities in response to the 
Commission’s February 19, 201 0 guidance letter concerning smart meter and smart 
grid. 

A representative of Louisville Gas and Electric Company and Kentucky Utilities 
Company, on behalf of the jurisdictional electric utilities, provided an overview of the 
draft report. Commission Staff provided comments and asked clarifying questions 
regarding the certain sections of the draft report. Counsel for the Office of the Attorney 
General, the Community Action Council, and the gas utilities stated that they will need 
time to fully review the draft report and will provide their comments to the jurisdictional 
electric utilities within 30 days. The final draft of the report is expected to be filed by 
March 31 201 1. 

There being no further discussions, the informal conference was adjourned. 
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